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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 1st July 2022 
 
What a week…. 
 
Excellence, resilience, elation, happiness, disappointment, determination, grit, teamwork, empathy, 
friendship, kindness, equality, inclusion, nurture, success, dream, believe, achieve……..Sports 
Days 2022 are complete!  
 
It was brilliant to revert back to having parents with us celebrating the achievements and 
enjoyment with your children after a long, two-year absence. The children were absolutely brilliant 
with their attitudes, performances, resilience and determination. We are proud of each and every 
one of them. It is so fulfilling to see children from across the school giving everything they have to 
an event. Every child works at their own pace and as long as everyone is trying their best, then 
that is good enough! Once all the scores and records have been updated we will inform you next 
week in the newsletter. The children as always, were impeccably behaved and gave their very best 
efforts during both the morning and afternoon events. A very special thank you to 
Sleepyteepees.co.uk who provided the beautiful balloon displays, bringing an extra bit of magic to 
the day.  
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17 children competed in the Upton Cross Country last Saturday. We are always so proud and 
pleased that children give their best efforts at the cross-country events. Congratulations to 
everyone that took part. 
Our top ten finishers were: 
Year 6 girls – Faith H 2nd 
Year 6 girls – Grace P 9th 
Year 5 boys – Noah Hs 5th 
Year 3 girls - Chloe G 3rd 

 
In other sports, news Noah H and Noah W have both been selected for the District Football Team. 
After a great performance at the trials both boys have been chosen to be part of the District Squad. 
Congratulations to both of these boys. The District Team is of a very high standard so this is a 
great success. We wish them both lots of luck for their forth-coming season. 
 
This week we have welcomed our brand-new cohort of new year Reception children for a Teddy 
Bears’ picnic. We were so excited to invite the children along to their new school and get to know 
everyone. We will be seeing them again next week.  
 
We would like to say well done to our Year 4 children for showing determination with calm and 
collected behaviour during their timetables tests. The children absolutely smashed it! Well done! 

 
We are looking for a Parent Governor to represent Bromstone on our federated Governing Board 
with St Mildred’s School. This involves attending approximately 8 meetings per year that tale place 
at various times of the day. This role also involves some monitoring to be carried out within 
Bromstone and St Mildred’s School. If there is more than one person interested we would need to 
hold a Parent Governor Election. Please could you email office@bromstone.kent.sch.uk by 1st July 
2022. This is the last day to express your interest. 
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We are asking for a few donations from families. If you have any good quality puzzles or board 
games, or books that you are looking to donate to charity shops please could you consider passing 
them to us instead! We would also like any spare paint brushes (used for home decorating) if 
anyone has any lying around that they would to donate.  
 
Upcoming Events 
Transition Thursday Day 7th July 
 
Children will spend the majority of the day with their new class teacher on Thursday. To make the 
start and end of the day as easy as possible, all children will come in through their normal gate and 
leave via their normal gate. You will be receiving a transition information leaflet next week with 
photos and information for next year.  
 
Sports Clubs 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
Thursday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Athletics 
Friday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Rounders 
 
A few reminders for everyone 
 
Please can we politely remind you that it is extremely inconsiderate for adults to be smoking 
anywhere near the school entrances. Children and adults have to use the busy pavements and it is 
very unpleasant for them to have to walk through clouds of smoke.  
 
Please ensure your child has a drink bottle every day and if you would like your children to wear 
suntan lotion please can you apply this before school. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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